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Miranda Ferguson <mirferg@gmail.com> Wed, May 8, 2024 at 11:43 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hello SBAC members and thank you for all your hard work up to this point.

I am writing today to show my support for Option E, which I believe is the best plan going forward.

Option E is the only option that replaces the dilapidated middle school and doesn’t involve displacing students (who
have already lived through a pandemic and the chaos that entailed). It brings the building up to modern day security
protocols, which is a need rather than an option in this day and age, unfortunately. It is the only long-term option
presented and makes the most financial sense.

Option E is the best way to make a real, long-term impact on the huge need for new buildings rather than yet another
temporary and short-sighted bandaid, and show our teachers, students, town, and people considering moving to Cape
that Cape Elizabeth is a community that values education and the huge role the schools play in our community and
future as a whole.

Thank you for your time.
Sincerely,
Miranda Ferguson
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